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A huge proportion of the land in Oregon is owned by the federal government. Most 

federal legislation puts restrictions on the use of these lands without considering the 

consequences. 

Fire prevention and economic utilization of these lands must be the responsibility of 

the landowner, the Federal Government. Allowing these lands to be overgrown, 

infested with both disease and insects, while preventing access or appropriate 

management of these lands is irresponsible. 


